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Good Morning Fellow Reviewers! 

We have finally received many of the documents promised to us by New Mexico for the Triassic Park/Gandy-Marley 
Landfill Permit project. June has asked Delores Romero and me to get each of you the file material you will need. To that 
end, Delores and I will be sending you e-mails today with electronic copies of important files attached. 

Delores will send each of you a pack of administrative files including the Work Plan, a form for documenting all phone calls 
with NMED staffers, the timesheet and phone/copier charge codes, and a copy of the pertinent New Mexico regulations. 
Note that the Work Plan proposes a delivery date of 12/4/2000. NMED has rejected this date and wants delivery by 
11/4/2000! Mark it on your calendar! Also, June will identify one or more contacts at NMED for each reviewer. These 
people can be called for info, etc. However, all phone calls with NMED must be documented on the phone call form. 

Delores will also forward an e-mail to you with the outstanding NODs for Triassic Park attached. There are two separate 
NOD documents. The third file is the cover letter for the 9/12/2000 NOD. 

We also have received the Draft Permit and the Triassic Park Permit Application. Delores will send each of you the Table 
of Contents, the Reference List, and Sections 1 and 2 of the Permit Application. I will e-mail each of you the other sections 
of the Permit Application and the Draft Permit that I think you will need to get started. After you have received all of this 
material, take a look at the Table of Contents for the Permit Application and see if there are other sections that you would 
like to have. We do not have a Table of Contents for the Draft Permit so we'll try to put one together and send that out to 
each of you later. June is trying to track down the Drawings and Figures from these documents now. 

We also have hard copies of two other landfill permits. Delores will send a copy of one of these (Waste Control 
Specialists) to everyone (Bob, we also have some other waste analysis plans and model permit modules that Delores will 
copy for you). The other permit (Deer Trail) is much larger and does not have a Table of Contents. Again, we will put one 
together and send it around for review so that each reviewer can get the sections/modules that will be helpful on the 
project. 

That's it for now. If you need anything or have any questions, contact June, Delores, or me. 

Best Regards, 
Mike Smith 
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